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Hello Fellow Members, 

Hope everyone is enjoying the summer and staying cool! 
It is almost time for the big event that so many have been 
waiting for, the NCCC convention in Savannah, Ga. 
August 25th – 29th.  At last count we had more members 
going than any other Corvette club which is something 
we should all be proud of!  

Last month we lost a dear member of our club, Mike 
Matthews. Mike was a past president many years ago and 
even though he and wife Peggy were not as involved in 
the club the last few years, they still kept in touch with 
many members and Peggy is one of the regulars at the 
Wednesday Corvette Ladies breakfast. Mike will surely 
be missed and we hope Peggy and the family know how 
much they are thought of in the Corvette community. 

Because of the heat and daily rain, not a lot has been 
going on this summer. However we had over 60 people at 
the August Fishlips brunch and afterwards went to Parker 
Brothers Concepts, which is also out at the Port. It was a 
lot of fun and we got to see some movie cars like the 
Batmobile, awesome motorcycles, and other creations by 
these two talented brothers. We certainly thank them for 
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the tour and hospitality, the brothers were available and answered a lot of questions 
for us. Look on our CKCC Facebook page for some 
great pictures. 

Several of our members went on a 19 day cruise to 
Rio de Janeiro and returned the Saturday before 
Fishlips. A few came to the brunch and had great 
pictures and stories about the wonderful time they 
had. 

It is amazing to see so many new Corvette 
enthusiasts joining the club, there are a lot of new 
faces and if you see someone you don’t recognize 
please go up to them and introduce yourself, you 
may be surprised how much you may have in 
common besides Corvettes. I have also gotten many 
wonderful comments from several members that 
joined earlier in the year, mostly on how nice and 
friendly everyone is, and they are thrilled that they 
joined. As I always say, we do have GREAT 
membership in our club! 

There are a few of our members that are having 
some medical issues and I believe I speak for the 
club on sending well wishes to them all.  

Until next time, enjoy the rest of the summer and 
hope to see you all soon! 
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NCCC and CKCC Calendar 

Sept. 7   Fishlips Brunch  The Cove 

Sept. 8   CKCC Meeting   Jimmie’s Rock. 

Sept. 12-13  Governor’s Mtg  St. Louis, MO 

Sept. 13  KDI Cruise In  Merritt Island 

Sept. 27  7  Concours  CGCC Lakeland 

Sept. 27  6 Low Speed Events St Augustine 

Sept. 28  Regional Meeting  Kissimmee 

Oct. 5  Fishlips Brunch  The Cove 

Oct. 11  KDI Cruise In  Merritt Island  

Oct. 11  CKCC BBQ  Lloyce’s  
        Beachouse 

Oct. 13  CKCC Meeting   Jimmie’s Rock. 

Oct. 18  Space Coast Car Show Melbourne 

Oct. 18-19  14 Low Speed Events St Augustine 

Oct. 25  6 Concours   Lakeland  

Oct. 25-26  14 Low Speed Events Brooksville 

Here is an e-mail that I received from Mike Yeager, 
President of Mid America 
 
Hello Patsy, 
  
Please pass on my personal Thank You to the club members 
that signed a card recognizing our 40th Anniversary. 
  
I appreciate you and your clubs support and friendship. 
  
   Hugs, 
  
   Mike Y 
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CKCC Won the award for the most attendance at the  

2014 NCCC Convention!! 

 
 What a blast! We had a total of 33  members at the 2014 Convention. Those attending 
were Lloyce Campbell, Jerry & Kathi Danella, Richard & Christine Dobsha, Bob and Evelyn 
Fitch, Nancy Fruit & Gary Regner, Don & Barbara Mennillo, Dick & Judi Merrill, Jim & Karen 
Patterson, Bob & Susan Pietrasko, Neil & Vivien Pogeler, Bill & Patsy Shearer, Charles & 
Miriam Sikes, Larry & Susan Smith, Brenda Teixeira, Tony & Alice Valdes, Charlie & Jane 
Acton, and Rick Sherlock and his daughter Nora. 

 Ask Charles about the Hospitality Room at Convention! I think everyone enjoyed visited 
it. The first event was the awards banquet on Monday night.  

 Tuesday night was the “Gone with the Wind” party. Note the costumes of CKCC 
members below. We really got into the theme. Brenda won first place for the best female 
costume.  The prize was a tire/Corvette clock.  

 During the day on Tuesday members participated in the Ralley and Golf tournament.  
Bill, Rick, Jim and Nora entered but did not win. The Ralley was a Poker Ralley. The best place 
on the ralley was Neil and Vivien at 19th. 

  



Gone With the Wind Night 

           
The Winning Costume 
 

   
 
 
 Wednesday was the funkhana, low speed event and the matching time trials. All of this 
was held on the hotel property. Jim Patterson came in 1st in his class. Also that night was a 40th 
Anniversary party for Mid America. Club members signed a card and presented it to Mike 
Yeager. Look for his thank you e-mail. 

 Thursday was the high speed event at Roebling Road raceway. The track is about 20 
miles away. None of our members entered due to the need for roll bars on convertibles. 

 After the speed event we took the River Boat cruise.  The food was excellent and all 
seemed to enjoy the cruise. 

 
 

 
 
 
 



CKCC WINNERS 
 

 
  Concours S/S G 1st              Concours S/S C 1st and low speed 1st C 
   Bob Fitch     Jim Patterson 
               
 

 
Concours w/s G 2nd the Sikes   Concours C/P G 1st the Leschitz    
 
 

  
 
Funkhana 2nd   Rick Sherlock   Former CKCC Members Don & Ellen Schwartz 
 



 
    Lloyce and Brenda giggling through the funkhana! 
 
 

August Tour of Parker Brothers 

   
 

 
 

Guess who??  Traci? 



 

  The Actons      The Ingraham’s 

 

Peggy Kelly 

Welcome New Members 

   Frank Ingraham  Peggy Kelly  Ed & Darlissa Salazar 

What a crew of new members!!! The Spoiler Editor would like a quick blurb about each. 
      
 
 
Here is an e-mail that I received from Mike Yeager, President of Mid America! 
 
Hello Patsy, 
  
Please pass on my personal Thank You to the club members that signed a card 
recognizing our 40th Anniversary. 
  
I appreciate your and your clubs support and friendship. 
  
Hugs, 
  
Mike Y 
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  Blue Ridge Awards & Engraving    El Charro Restaurant 
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